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I wish to submit my strong opposition to restrictions or requirements on how environment groups spend their
donated funds.
Each environmental group has its stated purpose, and its adherants contribute because of that purpose. It is
unconscionable that a democratic government should wish to step in and dictate how an organisation manages
its funds.

Annette Treasure
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